From:

Sent: 04 July 2024 12:17

To: Kristina Smith

Subject: 2A Rudall Crescent NW3

You dort ofen get emailrorm

Dear Ms. Smith

| have learned that you are reconsidering a very significant alteration
to the outside area of 2 and a half Rudall Crescent.

As | wrote to you previously, | have very strong objections to this —
such a structure would greatly reduct light to my garden,

and also adversely alter the skyline.

The green roof proposed would directly overlook my garden and cut
out my privacy as well as creating noise if it is to be

used for entertaining or other outdoor living. The planting of shrubs
and plants on such a green roof would only add to the

hazard of cutting out light.

| am deeply concerned at this proposal of over-development which
would have a seriously negative effect on neighbours

and the general character of Rudall Crescent.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Yours sincerely,
Jenny Macdonald-Hay
13 Willoughby Road,
NW3 1RT.



